
Budget Workshop of November 8, 2022 
 
Present were:  Mayor Neal, Councilmembers Naillon, Marthaller, Werner and Hart. 
Absent:  Councilman Moser. 
 
Budget workshop began at 6:35 pm. 
 
Review of possible increases for water, sewer and garbage rates and camping fees.  Council 
would like to see water and sewer inside city limits increased by $2 each and garbage 
increased by $1; water and sewer services outside city limits to be increased by $3 each.  
Camp fees to be increased by $2.  Ordinances to be prepared and considered for adoption in 
December to be effective January 1st.  Further discussion on rates. 
 
Review and discussion on Preliminary 2023 Budget; preliminary budget hearing to be held 
during the November 15th City Council meeting. 
 
Budget Workshop ended at 7:03 pm. 
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